
 

 

Dear Parent, 

This is to inform you that Sunday  9th February 2020 will be a working day for Class XII students.   

After the 6th Option Model Exam , a session for students on exam management and forthcoming 

AISSC Examination is arranged from 10.45 am to 12.30pm followed by a mock session towards 

the Aashirwad function. 

 
Hall tickets will be issued to the students during Aashirwad ceremony on 10th February 2020. 

 

Regards 

 

Dr.V.Binumon 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 
 

Note : All  ICSK circulars are sent through ICSK Cloud app and school will not be responsible for any   

communication that is circulated by any other media. 


